
 

 

 Ector County Independent School District 
  
 
 Action Page 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Dr. Stephanie Howard, Deputy Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF TASB LOCAL 

POLICY UPDATE 116 
 
DATE: February 16, 2021         
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Texas Association of School Boards (TASB) released numbered update 116 Mid 
December.  This update consists of five local policy revisions.
 
 
 
 
 

**************** 
 
 
Administrative Recommendation: 
 
Approval of TASB Local Policy Update 116. 
 
 
 


